
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

Friday, August 2, 2019 

Town Hall, Selectmen’s Hearing Room 

 

Present:  Joseph E. Kelleher, Chairman; Christopher R. Rohland; Michael A. Maresco, 

Town Administrator 

Excused:  Michael G. Bradley 
 

Joe Kelleher opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m. 

 

PizZings Marshfield dba The Marsh – Revocation Hearing – Joe Kelleher said that the 

restaurant met their obligation to open on August 1, 2019.  Joe Kelleher moved, seconded 

by Chris Rohland, to close this hearing.  The vote was 2:0. 

 

Marshfield Roadrunners – Marshfield Road Race – Joe Kelleher read the letter from 

Shawn Burns requesting permission to hold this annual road race on Sunday, August 25, 

2019 from 8:00 a.m. until 10:00 a.m.  Mr. Kelleher noted that the Safety Officer has 

recommended approval with conditions.  Joe Kelleher moved, seconded by Chris Rohland, 

to approve this request with the conditions set forth by the safety officer.  The vote was 

2:0. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:05 a.m.  There was no executive session held. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine Burke 

 
The following documents and exhibits were presented at the meeting: letter from Shawn Burns requesting 

permission to hold the Marshfield Road Race on August 25, 2019 and letter from Safety Officer 

recommending approval with conditions. 


